
SEPTEMBER 22 - 26, 2025

THE FEDERAL BUZZ

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our
Title I Contact Meeting.  The presentation, inventory,
and new Artifact Dashboard has been shared with
everyone. If you have any questions, please contact
Mrs. Cox or Mrs. Whitaker.

Please be sure to begin uploading artifacts to your dashboard.  Dates have
been provided to help keep you on track; however, as we discussed the
dashboard will not be checked for artifacts until December 17  (MOY
check) and June 2  (EOY check).
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Please check with your principal to ensure that the Parents Right to Know
Letters were sent home last week and that the Right to Know Non-HIghly
Qualified Letters go home this week.

Please check with your Payroll person to ensure that your leave form has
been submitted for the October 24  Professional Development & that a
substitute has been secured for you if you require one.
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Please don’t forget that if you are providing food at your Title I Events to
ensure that the Request to Use Federal Funds form has been submitted in
advance.

The goal of education is not to increase the amount
of knowledge but to create the possibilities for a

child to invent and discover, to create young
people who are capable of doing new and

wonderful things.

Our Spring District Title I Event will be held at
Eastern Elementary on Tuesday, March 31 .  Thank

you to Mrs. Setser and the Eastern staff for allowing
us to host our district event at your school!
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